
 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

February 15, 2018 
 

CONTACT: Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager 
550 Landa Street 

New Braunfels, TX 78130 
menders@nbtexas.org 

830-221-4369 

 
Urban Wildlife Management Workshop on February 28th  

 
New Braunfels, TX – The City of New Braunfels, in collaboration with the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 

(TPWD), will be hosting an informative workshop regarding urban wildlife management. The workshop will be 

open to the general public and will be held at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 28th at New Braunfels City Hall, 

located at 550 Landa Street.  

 This workshop is designed to inform residents on the negative impacts associated with overabundant urban                    

wildlife such as auto collisions, degraded water quality and wildlife health. The City and TPWD will be presenting 

on pertinent issues that have arisen due to overabundant urban wildlife and will be seeking input from residents on 

how to address these issues.   

 For more information on the workshop, contact Mark Enders, Watershed Program Manager, at 830-221-

4639, or at menders@nbtexas.org. 
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